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MESSAGE TO KARTING AUSTRALIA (NSW) AND CLUBS  
20 October 2021 

Good Afternoon, 

The NSW Government has released an update to the Public Health Order overnight. 

Please see below for what these changes means for karting in NSW. 

 

KARTING AUSTRALIA NSW AND CLUBS 

As of this morning, restrictions have eased once again in New South Wales providing the opportunity for increased 
numbers at venues and Competition to resume when desired by the State Association and Clubs. 

The following restrictions will apply for fully vaccinated people aged 16 years and over, children under the age of 16, 
and people who have been issued with a medical contraindication certificate compliant with the latest Public Health 
Order. 
Under Clause 2.12 (1) (b1) of the Order: 

• The maximum number of persons permitted for a COVID-19 safe outdoor public gathering for a community 
sporting activity—1,000 persons 

People from ‘Greater Sydney’ (including Central Coast, Wollongong, Shellharbour and Blue Mountains) CAN NOT 
travel outside of these regions unless they are traveling for work purposes. 

People from Regional areas such as Newcastle, Bega and Grafton can travel anywhere within REGIONAL NSW but 
can not travel to ‘Greater Sydney’ prior to November 1, 2021. 

 

It is important to note that all of the information above is subject to change and based on the latest 
information provided from the respective governments. 

Should you have any questions Lee Hanatschek on 07 5655 4341 (email lee@karting.net.au) or your State 
Administrator. 

Best Regards and Stay Safe 
Kelvin O’Reilly 
Chief Executive Officer 


